

NEWS & INSIGHTS

FIRM NEWS

SRZ Hosts Pro Bono Awards 2022

November 1, 2022

Schulte Roth & Zabel proudly hosted the firm's Pro Bono Awards 2022, a celebration commemorating SRZ's inspirational and historic pro bono work over the last several years and recognizing the firm's attorneys and business staff who engaged in significant and impactful pro bono service in 2022.

New this year was the Howard Godnick Public Service Award, named after the late SRZ partner, which will be given each year to the SRZ associate or special counsel who has shown exemplary leadership and commitment to their pro bono work. Godnick's family attended the ceremony to honor special counsel Randall Adams with the first award.

Dana Sussman, Executive Director of SRZ pro bono client National Advocates for Pregnant Women, served as the event's keynote speaker.

Learn more about SRZ's pro bono work here.

Related People



Randall
Adams
Partner
New York

Practices

PRO BONO